
 

 

29 October 2019 

Recycling Collection 
 

 

19 November 2019 

Ordinary Meeting of Council @ 
3:00pm at the Beacon Country 
Club, Shemeld St, Beacon 

 

Cr Tony Sachse  
P: 0429 851 257 

crsachse@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Nick Gillett 
P: 0427 862 007 

crgillett@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Brendan Geraghty  

P: 0429 484 021 
crgeraghty@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Tanya Gibson 
P: 0427 976 880 

crgibson@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Leeanne Gobbart 
P: 0429 848 042 

crgobbart@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 

 

Cr Stuart Putt 
P: 0427 862 060 

crputt@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Ian Sanders 
P: 0427 851 213 

crsanders@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 

21 October 2019 

HARVEST BAN NUMBER REMINDER— 9487 0671 

With harvest fast approaching we would like to remind you all of our 

Harvest Ban and Fire Information Hotline.  Please call 9487 0671 for 

the latest information this harvest.  

 

Permit burning is still in place until Thursday 31 October 2019.  After this 
date all burning is not permitted until 1 February 2020. 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY GROUPS / CLUBS / ORGANISATIONS DETAILS 

Could we please ask that our local clubs, groups and organisations 
provide our Community Development Officer, Beck Watson with their 
updated contact details.  We are aware a lot of clubs and groups are 
holding their AGM’s around this time of year, which may mean changes 
to committee roles.  It would be most appreciated if any changes were 
communicated to Beck via the form over the page.  Any details from 
groups would be welcomed even if your AGM has not been recently 
held.  Having your current details makes it much easier for Beck to 
communicate with the right people in your club, group or organisation.  
Thanks for your anticipated assistance. 

 

DOG AND CAT REGISTRATIONS 

Renewal notices have been posted 
out for your dog and cat registrations.  
These are due to be paid by 31 
October .  If you have been 
unfortunate enough to have lost a 
furry family member since renewals 
were sent out last year, please advise 
admin staff so our records can be 
updated. 



 
 

 
Community Group Contact Information 

 
Group Name:____________________________________________ 

 

Are you incorporated?  YES ⁯ NO⁯ 
 

President Details 
Name: ____________________________________ Title: Mrs/Mr/Miss/Ms 
Work Phone: ____________________ Home Phone: __________________ 
Mobile: ________________________ Fax: __________________________ 
EMAIL: ______________________________________________________ 
Postal Address: ________________________________________________ 
 
Vice President Details 
Name: ____________________________________ Title: Mrs/Mr/Miss/Ms 
Work Phone: ____________________ Home Phone: __________________ 
Mobile: ________________________ Fax: __________________________ 
EMAIL: ______________________________________________________ 
Postal Address: ________________________________________________ 
 
Secretary Details 
Name: ____________________________________ Title: Mrs/Mr/Miss/Ms 
Work Phone: ____________________ Home Phone: __________________ 
Mobile: ________________________ Fax: __________________________ 
EMAIL: ______________________________________________________ 
Postal Address: ________________________________________________ 
 
Treasurer Details 
Name: ____________________________________ Title: Mrs/Mr/Miss/Ms 
Work Phone: ____________________ Home Phone: __________________ 
Mobile: ________________________ Fax: __________________________ 
EMAIL: ______________________________________________________ 
Postal Address: ________________________________________________ 
 
Please return this form completed to Beck Watson by post or scan and email 
to cdo@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au at your earliest convenience. 

mailto:cdo@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au


 

 

FORMAL REQUEST FOR INFORMATION ON PRIVATE SWIMMING POOL AND SPAS 

Do you have a swimming pool or a spa? 

All swimming pools and spas containing water greater than 300 mm (30 cm) must have a 

compliant safety barrier to restrict access to the pool area by young children (under the age 

of 5). This includes: 

 In-ground pools and spas; 

 above-ground pools and spas (including inflatable and portable pools and spas); 

 Indoor pools and spas (but not spa baths that are normally emptied after each use); 

  and 

 Wading pools (containing water that is more than 300mm deep). 

As a pool or spa owner, you have an obligation to ensure that you maintain the operation of 

your swimming pool or spa barrier to prevent access to the pool or spa. 

The Shire of Mt Marshall is currently carrying out its round of required inspections for private 

swimming pools and spa barriers that are due to be re-inspected or inspected for the first time 

this year.  Swimming pool barriers have to be inspected for safety and compliance and 

assessed against the Australian Standard AS 1926.1.  Under Section 53 of the Building Act 

2011 the Shire is required to inspect every swimming pool in the Shire, once every 4 years, 

to ensure safety is maintained to the currently adopted Australian Standard.  

The safety of your pool or spa fence and gates at home is very important to your children and 

that of others who may access your pool. 

Building or Constructing a Swimming Pool 

If you are installing a new pool please check the links below on how to apply for a building 

permit for the pool and the pool fence.  

https://www.commerce.wa.gov.au/publications/thinking-installing-swimming-pool-or-spa 

https://www.commerce.wa.gov.au/sites/default/files/atoms/files/installing_swimming_pool_s

pa_online.pdf 

For further information or to arrange for the inspection, please contact the Shire’s Principal 

Environmental Health Officer on 9685 1202 or 0428 831 037 and advise your address and a 

suitable time for the inspection. 

 

https://www.commerce.wa.gov.au/publications/thinking-installing-swimming-pool-or-spa
https://www.commerce.wa.gov.au/sites/default/files/atoms/files/installing_swimming_pool_spa_online.pdf
https://www.commerce.wa.gov.au/sites/default/files/atoms/files/installing_swimming_pool_spa_online.pdf
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